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APR' 2 31993

Docket Nos. 50-317
50-318

Mr. Robert E. Denton
Vice President - Nuclear Energy
Baltimore Gas and Electric Company
Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant
1650 Calvert Cliffs Parkway
Lusby, Maryland 20657 - 4702

Dear Mr. Denton:

SUBJECT: INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-317/93-07 AND 50-318/93-07

This letter refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. J. Carrasco of this office on
March 1-5,1993, at the Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant, Units 1 and 2, in Lusby,
Maryland. The inspector discussed the results of the inspection with Mr. R. H. Waskey and
other members of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

This inspection focused on activities important to the public health and safety and was
directed towards engineering activities, with emphasis on the adequacy of your provisions for
the analysis, design, and construction of two safety-related diesel generator buildings at the
two-unit Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant. The independent spent fuel storage installation
was also inspected, including the closing of an unresolved item from a previous inspection.

Details on the areas examined during the inspection are described in the NRC Region I
inspection report, which is enclosed with this letter. Within these areas, the inspection
consisted of selected examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews with
personnel, and observations by the inspector.

Within the scope of this inspection, no violations were observed. Your staff has
demonstrated that the soil excavation was performed in accordance with special instructions -
established in their 10 CFR 50.59 safety evaluation and adequate provisions'were made to
prevent soil erosion and sediment throughout the duration of the yard modification.

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY A:CC9307.JC

6~
I

9305030117 930423 '

._PDR ADOCK 05000317 l
G PDR



APR 2 31993 !
-

.

!'

..
.

. .

Mr. Robert E. Denton 2 !
1

'

No reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,
I

e

Original Eis: ed ETA
|

Jacque P. Durr, Chief
Engineering Branch |

Division of Reactor Safety ;

Enclosure: NRC Region I Inspection Report Nos. 50-3I7 and 318/93-07 ;

:!

fcc w/ enc 1:
G. Detter, Director, Nuclear Regulatory Matters (CCNPP) i

I
R. McLean, Administrator, Nuclear Evaluations
J. Walter, Engineering Division, Public Service Commission of Maryland
K. Burger, Esquire, Maryland People's Counsel |
R. Ochs, Maryland Safe Energy Coalition j

K. Abraham, PAO (2) All Inspection Reports
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR) ,

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of Maryland (2)
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bec w/ enc 1:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
C. Cowgill, DRP |

|J. Yerokun, DRP
L. Nicholson, DRP |

S. Greenlee, DRP
P. Wilson, SRI - Calvert Cliffs
V. McCree, OEDO
R. Capra, NRR
D. Mcdonald, NRR j
DRS/EB SALP Coordinator
D. Holody, EO
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C sco Gray Durr
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